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April 17, 2008

Elizabeth M. Duke, Ph.D Administrator

Health Resources and Services Administration Department of Health and Human Services

5600 Fishers Lane - Parklawn Building, Room 14.05 Rockville, Maryland 20857

Re: Proposed Rule for the Designation of Medically Underserved Populations and Health Professional Shortage Areas - 73 Fed. Reg. 11232, et seq (February 29, 2008)

Dear Dr. Duke:

After an initial review of the referenced proposed rule providing a change in the bases for MUA and HPSA designations, it is apparent that more time is needed for a more indepth examination of this proposed new guidance. It appears that the impact could have a significant adverse effect, moreover, our counsel advises that a ninety day extension will allow for a closer examination which is surely warranted.

Thanks in advance for your consideration of this request.

Sincere W.'

Ulysses Kilgore, III President/CEO
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